
SNSN Early Years Conference 20th May 2019 

The Slough Nursery Schools Network SNSN invites you to attend our Early Years 

Conference, led by Anna Ephgrave, who has written:- 

Planning in The Moment with Children 

The Nursery Year in Action – Following children’s interests through the year  

The Reception Year in Action – A month by month guide to success in the 

classroom 

Year One in Action – A month by month guide to taking early years’ 

pedagogy into KS1 

Anna has been fascinated by babies and young children her whole life.  She 

has volunteered in various capacities and also has ten years’ experience as a 

foster parent.  She has over 27 years’ teaching experience, working for many 

years as an advanced skills teacher and most recently as an Assistant Head 

Teacher.  She has led her Early Years’ teams to four consecutive Outstanding 

grades from Ofsted.  She promotes child-led learning in which children are 

given autonomy and respect.  She now works as an independent author and 

consultant, supporting practitioners both in the UK and abroad.   She has had 

four books published – Nursery, Reception and Year One in Action and, most 

recently, Planning in the Moment.  Anna is also now spending a lot of time in 

Bristol looking after her granddaughter and supporting a local pre-school. 

 

 



SNSN Early Years Conference 20th May 2019 

Target audience: nursery and reception practitioners, EYFS leaders, senior 

leaders, teaching assistants, HLTAs, subject leaders, education consultants, 

practitioners working in settings.  

Venue – Heatherden Hall at Pinewood Studios 

9:00am Arrival tea and coffee including pastries 

9:30am Conference starts 

10:45am Mid-morning tea and coffee with biscuits 

12:45pm Lunch 

2:00pm Mid-afternoon tea and coffee with homemade cake 

3:00pm Conference ends 

Cost £85. If you would like to join us for this inspirational day, please contact 

Sarah Halsey on 01628 661506 or email bursar@cns.slough.sch.uk  


